NTCO0357
Videotron Ltd.






NTCO0367

cONTRIBUTION:
NTCOXXXX

11 OCTOBER 2006
working Group:
Network Working Group

TITLE
Videotron’s views regarding a potential Reverse DNS approach to IP address tracking in cable networks
Source:
Vidéotron ltD
AUTHOR
Jean Choquette
Videotron Ltd.
Tel:  (514) 380-4005
jean.choquette@videotron.com

TASK:
NTTF18
TASK TITLE:
IP Address Tracking in Cable Networks
This contribution has been prepared by Videotron Ltd. to assist the Network Working Group in its discussion of approaches for IP address tracking in cable networks (TIF 18).  This should not be construed as a binding proposal by Videotron Ltd.  Specifically, Videotron Ltd. reserves the right to make amendments, modifications or withdraw this contribution at any time.

At the 12 September 2006 meeting of the NTWG, cable companies were requested to provide their views regarding a potential reverse DNS approach to IP address tracking in cable networks.
Videotron has reviewed the five address tracking options described in contribution NTCO0362, and, subject to further internal proof of concept, is of the view that the Reverse DNS solution offers the best potential to satisfy the IP address requirements of TPIA service providers.
Videotron proposes to undertake a detailed internal proof of concept exercise for Reverse DNS, which we expect to take two months.  The broad outlines of the Reverse DNS solution we propose to evaluate are as follows:

· Videotron would create a new “reverse zone” for TPIA service providers
· Videotron would add the IP addresses of TPIA CPEs to this reverse zone, and would associate these addresses with their corresponding MAC CM addresses at the PTR Record
· Videotron would use an “ixfr notify” to transfer this reverse zone from Videotron’s DNSs to designated DNSs for the different TPIA service providers

· Videotron would not make any of this information publicly available

· Updates would be provided on a frequent and consistent basis

Provided the internal proof of concept exercise is favourable, it is Videotron’s position that the matter of cost recovery must be addressed prior to implementation of a Reverse DNS solution.
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